
Livonia Public Schools 
Operations Office 

 
 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 4, 2019 
 
Re:   Bid Results for Door Hardware – Michigan State Police Safety Grant 
 
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of door hardware (thumb locks for classroom 
doors) at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, June 10, 2019.  
This purchase will be reimbursed to the District via grant money awarded by the 
Michigan State Police Safety Grant. We are recommending the purchase of this 
hardware from FBH Architectural Security, Inc. in the amount of $61,235.00 plus 
a contingency in the amount of $3,000.00 in the event the District is in need of 
making additional purchases for this project. If this occurs, we have secured unit 
pricing from FBH.  
 
District Maintenance personnel will complete the installation/labor of this project 
at Stevenson High School, Franklin High School, Frost Middle School, Cooper 
Upper Elementary School, Riley Upper Elementary School, Rosedale Elementary 
School, and Garfield Community School. 
 
Attached you will find a recommendation memo from Harry Lau, Administrator of 
Facilities and Operations. Funds for this purchase would be from the General 
Fund and then reimbursed through the Michigan State Police Safety Grant. 
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c: Board of Education 


